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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY
ADVISORYNO. ()75 .09 4

November 21, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel, staff, as well as the
concerned public. (visit www.deped.gov.ph)

In line with the observance of the 32nd National Children’s Month
Celebration, the Local Council for the Protection of Children (LCPC) aims to gather
more than 600 school children where they will learn and discuss issues and trends
related to child protection. Relative hereto, they are inviting 30 Student Leaders
(Junior High Schools) and requests that the student participants be escorted by
their Guidance Counselors/ Designates. This will be held on November 27
(Wednesday) from 8:00AM to 12:00 Noon at the Baguio Convention Center.

Enclosed are the details of the event for your reference and information.
Participation and expenses on the said activity is personal and voluntary and shall
be subjected to the “no-disruption-of classes” policy stipulated in DepEd Order No.
9, s. 2005, titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more queries, contact Ms. Janine Bravo at 09129255568/ 09981888854
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BAGUIO CITY

SORAYA FACULLO, ED.D.,C.E.D.D.,CESO V
Baguio City Schools Superntendent

Division Office

Baguio City

Dear Dr. Facullo,

In line with the observance of the 32nd National Children’s Month Celebration with the
theme “Break the Prevalence, End the Violence: Protecting Children, Creating a Safe
Philippines!”, the Local Council for the Protection of Children (LCPC) came-up with
series of activities to promote and protect the rights and welfare of Baguio City Children.

One of the identified activity is the Children’'s Summit that aims to gather more than 600
school children where they will learn and discuss issues and trends related to child
protection. Further, the summit provides a forum to our children to network and share
their hopes and concerns to matters affecting them. This will be held on November 27,
2024 at 8:00AM to 12Noon at the Baguio Convention and Cultural Center.

Relative hereto, may we invite atleast thirty (30) student leaders from each of the 22
Junior High Schools in the city to participate in this undertaking. Further, may we
request that the student participants will be escorted by their Guidance Counselor and
Comm. on Decorum & Investigation per school.

We highly appreciate if participants will confirm their attendance on or before
November 26, 2024 at 12Noon for the preparation of Certificates.

For any queries, please get in touch with the CSWDO through Ms. Janine Bravo on her
mobile number 0912-925-5568 / 0998-188-8854.

Thank you and looking forward for your favorable approval as we work as one in
promoting a Child Friendly Baguio City.

Very truly yours,

LI -
City Social Welfare
LCPC Secretariat

GAN
ev't Officer
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